
Below are this week’s communication updates. You are strongly encouraged to use the

contact sorors information for additional clarification. If you need assistance with links,

signing up for activities etc. please reach out to your sponsor, mentor or a seasoned

soror. As always, please govern yourselves accordingly.

A Basileus note:

Office Hours Suspended: May 14
th
(Mother’s Day).

Looking Ahead…please note: Mother’s Day is Not for Everyone. When someone is

dealing with grief or complex family dynamics, it can be a challenge. Let’s embrace that

weekend in May with lots of empathy. Think twice about sending group text and digital

cards. As a chapter it is requested no “non-urgent” AKA business be handled on that

day.

Leadership Seminar: Registration closes on May 1, 2023. Facilitators & Scanners

needed. Please see page 28 of the registration booklet or click here: Leadership Seminar
Sign Up Survey (surveymonkey.com)

Chesterfield County Needs You: James Holland, Dale District Supervisor, has a great

volunteer opportunity for the Dale Beautification Committee.

Sorors, we serve heavily in the Dale District with our partnerships at Falling Creek

Elementary and Falling Creek Middle School. We also hold our chapter meetings at

Meadowbrook H.S. which also sits in this District. If you have the bandwidth to support

this committee in beautifying our surroundings, please contact Mr. Holland for

additional information. hollandj@chesterfield.gov or call: 804-768-7528. If you decide

to participate, let me know! I’d like to keep record of who is out there making the

community beautiful!

A Grammateus note:

Sorors if you have registered for Leadership Seminar, please upload your

confirmation/receipt and complete the items in the google form here:

2023 Leadership Conference (google.com)

A Sisterly Relations Note: 

Sisterly Relations is hosting their first “Friday Cheers.” This is a fellowship opportunity

to come out share some good eats and laughs with your sorors and friends. The event

will be May 19, 2023 from 5pm-8pm. This event is open. Contact Soror Dorisa

Sanderson or Shannon Bonner for additional information or questions. Please use this

link to sign-up.

A Program Note:

Please see attached PROGRAM announcements for the week of April 16, 2023!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LeadershipSignUp
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LeadershipSignUp
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOYWR5vBDme1VpouLCQkx4sN7Z4OVJDD28Fh7p21ES1Ac9pA/viewform


A special invitation from Omega Rho Omega as they host their 2
nd
Chapters Chat event.

The book: The Organ Thieves, the is a true story of Bruce Tucker, a black man who

visited MCV hospital in 1968 with a head injury and had his heart transplanted in a

white man. Flyer with additional information is attached. Questions can be directed to:

Sorors Altovise & Lauren @ sosoroaka@gmail.com To register for the event please click

here: Chapters Chat Tickets, Sat, May 6, 2023 at 2:00 PM | Eventbrite

A note from the PG:

12/15/2023 – is the magic date to have all chapter dues and assessments paid to the

chapter in order to ensure processing of the Corporate Office by January 1
st
.

Sorors can start making payments towards 2024 dues Payment information, type,

address and breakdowns are located in PEARLsonal Notes #8.

Thoughts:

We get so worried about being pretty.

Let’s be pretty kind, pretty funny

Pretty smart, pretty strong.
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